Forwarded on behalf of the Cowbridge Chamber of Trade. The individuality of our market
town is rapidly being eroded. Please support....

"ON BEHALF OF THE COWBRIDGE CHAMBER OF TRADE"

COWBRIDGE needs YOU to
help save it's

CATTLE MARKET

Join the demonstration to oppose the Council's

SALE or RE-DEVELOPMENT
of Cowbridge Cattle Market

14/04/2012



Friday the 13th of April at 3.00pm

The demonstration will start at the Town Hall and move on to the
Cattle Market.

Shop keepers and business's close your doors, Local
people leave work early, Bring your family and friends,
Farmers bring your tractors,

Bring placards, Wear fancy dress, Make plenty of noise.

This is our one chance to show the council
Our ONE VOICE - UNITED to SAVE the
MARKET.

Why should we stop the Re-development of
Cowbridge Cattle Market?

200 years of history will be lost forever.
Farmers and animals will have to travel a 90 mile round trip to the
nearest market in Abergavenny.

We will loose over 200 car parking spaces from the town centre. For
Cowbridge to succeed as a vibrant town, it needs to have good
parking.

Customers and tourists will not return and support our lovely town if
they cannot park.

So what to do next?

Forward this email on to at least 10 people you know.
Print off this email and place it in your shop window, notice board, front window.
If you're on Facebook or Twitter tell your friends and followers.

Tell your mates down the pub, the nursery, play group or place of work.

We will only get one chance to show the Council what we think of their
plan and to stop them selling off our children's future.

Once it's gone it will be gone FOREVER !!

Let's do it TOGETHER
ONE VOICE !
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